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HB 3402 is not in the interests of the people of Oregon. Everything we need in 

transportation - safety, transit, local control - is being dropped in favor of yet more 

highways, and spending on a disfunctional ODOT that ignores our needs for better 

transportation, and continues to waste money on more pollution, more traffic 

congestion, and more expense for the public. Please vote no on this travesty of a bill. 


